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Sunday 9-9:45 am 
10:00 am 
11:30 am 
 

Bible Study in classroom 
Worship Service 
Fellowship  
Scrip Orders Taken 

Monday 1:00 pm 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 
Alzheimer Awareness Meeting 
Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am 
7:15 pm 

Quilters 
Choir 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
12:30 pm 
7:00 pm 

Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel 
of Matthew Bible Study 
Out to Lunch Bunch 
Bible Study-How We Got the 
Bible 

Thursday 6:00 pm Education Meeting 

Friday  11:30 am—
5:15pm 
5:00 pm 

Red Cross Blood Drive 
 
Scrapbooking 

Saturday 10 am—10 pm Scrapbooking 

Are you a Thrivent Member? 
We would like the names of all who are Thrivent Members.  Your 
membership entitles you to Thrivent Choice Dollars that can be  
designated to fund ministry done by you and for the Church.  We 
can make use of these funds for Outreach ministry at Lamb of God. 
Forms are available on Thrivent's website.  We would be more than 
happy to print them and assist you in filling them out. 810 234 2423  



ALTAR FLOWERS  
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory 
of God, from Jill Bailey, in celebration of her birthday and 
from BG Kuehl, for the one year anniversary of Alisha's      
aneurism and of Elizabeth and Alisha's membership to Lamb 
of God. 
 

 
 

BIBLE STUDY 
 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Exodus 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew Bible Study.  
 Wednesday at 7:00 pm-How We Got the Bible w/video segments 

featuring Dr. Paul Maier. 
 
 

SCRIP ORDERS 
Make your New Year’s resolution to buy Scrip Cards every month.  
This helps of Ladies of the Lamb in all their activities.  Scrip orders are 
taken on the second Sunday of the month.  The next Scrip orders will be 
taken today, Sunday January 12th. 
 

ALZHEIMER AWARENESS 
Join us on Monday, January 13th, 2020 at 6:00 pm for this very             
informative meeting regarding Alzheimer Awareness. 
 
OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH 
Welcome back from the Christmas Break.  The “Bunch” will be going 
to Canton Chinese on Fenton Road on Wednesday, January 15th at 12:30 
pm.  Come for good food and fellowship. 
 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
The Board of Education Meeting will be on Thursday, January 16th at 
6:00 pm.  Please come and help with new ideas for the coming year. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

SCRAPBOOKING 
On Friday and Saturday, January 17th and 18th, join us in creating 
your holiday pictures into beautiful scrapbooking pages.  On Friday 
the time is 5:30—10 pm and Saturday 10 am-10pm. 
 

Blood Drive 
Friday,  

January 17th 
11:30 am—5:15 pm 

 
GAME/EUCHRE NIGHT 
On Monday, January 20th at 530 pm come and enjoy an evening 
with friends while playing Euchre. 
 

FRANKLIN AVE MISSION 
Our next time to serve at the Franklin Avenue Mission will be on 
Tuesday, January 21st & Thursday January 23rd from 4-6 pm..  What 
a great way to serve the community. 
 

LWML 
The next LWML Meeting will be on Monday, January 27th at 6:00 
pm.  Mark your calendars and attend The Ladies of the Lamb   
meeting 
 
MICHIGAN DISTRICT THEOLOGICAL CONFERENCE 

“Legacy:  Reclaiming A Lost Generation” 
Saturday, February 1st at Our Savior Lutheran Church in Lansing, 
8:30 am—3:00 pm 
Christians in general, and Christian families in particular, are under 
spiritual and cultural attack.  As a result more families are being 
broken and more individuals are leaving the Church.  The goal of 
this conference is drawn from the Apostle Paul’s method of          
engaging culture from Ephesians 4:1-3.  More information at    
michigandistrict.org/theological/20.   
Tickets are $20  general admission & $15.00 students. 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 AM January 12 Fred Hill & Jim Bur 

10:00 am January 19 Gerald Prosch & Kurt Nelson 

10:00 am January 26 Ervin Glann & Fred Hill 

10:00 am February 2 Jim Bur & Gerald Prosch 

10:00 am February 9 Fred Wass & Kurt Nelson 

ELDERS  SCHEDULE 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgod-

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with putting 
up the Christmas decorations and for those who 
helped take them down and put them away.  
Thank you! 



Save the Date 
February 9th, 2020 

Join us for a 
Stewardship 

Brunch. 
Following the  

    Worship Service 
 
 
MICHIGAN DISTRICT CONVENTION NOTES 
Information is available for members who are interested in the 
proceedings and resolutions for: 102nd Michigan District     
Convention Notes from J une 24-26th 2018 can be accessed at 
https://michigandistrict.org/resources/convention-2018-
proceedings/LCMS Convention 2019: http://ww.lwml.org/2019-
convention 
 
 
Matt. 3:15 – “But Jesus answered him, ‘Let it be so now, for 
thus it is fitting for us to fulfill all righteousness.’ ” The reason 
God sent His Son into the world is to fulfill all righteousness for 
us, to do what we could not do. So here Jesus plunges Himself 
into our sins and soaks them up in His Baptism, so that in our 
Baptism we might be cleansed and renewed. The whole of Jesus’ 
life, everything He did and said, was one great offering to the     
Father in our stead to fulfill all righteousness for us. All our      
offerings back to our Lord are in thanksgiving for this one great, 
true offering. 

https://michigandistrict.org/resources/convention-2018-proceedings/
https://michigandistrict.org/resources/convention-2018-proceedings/
http://www.lwml.org/2019-convention
http://www.lwml.org/2019-convention


DR. MARTIN LOUIS STORK 
Dr. Martin Stork died on January 1, 2020 at the age of 98. 
Dr. Stork is a former teacher, principal, organist, and choir     
director at Redeemer Lutheran-Flint from 1942-1959.  The    
funeral will be January 14, 2020 at 10:00 am at St. John        
Lutheran Church in Seward, NE. 
Obituary @ Volzke Funeral, Seward, NE. 
Contact with the family is:  
Stan Obermueller 
1348 Rainbow Ave. 
Seward, NE.  68434 
 

 
 
Contribution statements for  2019 
are on the table in the Fellowship 
Hall. 
 
Contribution envelopes for  2020 
are on the table in the Fellowship 
Hall. 
 
 

 
 






